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P0 Box 349 The Entrance 2261 

 
 
7 May, 2009 
 
Kerry Yates 
The General Manager,  
Wyong Shire Council,  
PO Box 20,  
Wyong 2259 
 
Subject:  RE-ESTABLISHMENT OF ALCOHOL FREE ZONES  
     WITHIN WYONG SHIRE. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
At it’s Ordinary Meeting Of Council held on Wednesday, 22 April 2009, Wyong Shire Council 
resolved unanimously that Council would determine the renewal of the Alcohol Free Zone 
Regulations upon receipt of a report at a later date, following a public consultation process on the 
renewal of all Alcohol Free Zones within Wyong Shire until 30 June 2013.   
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform Council that The Entrance Community Precinct Committee 
fully supports the renewal of the Alcohol Free zone as advertised in the press.  The Committee is 
of the opinion that alcohol abuse is a major problem on The Entrance Peninsula, particularly 
during holiday time.  Any initiative that can act as a deterrent to public consumption of alcohol is 
seen a positive step and this measure allows Police and Council Rangers to act upon complaints. 
The Entrance Community Precinct Committee strongly urges Council to support the proposed 
renewal of the Alchol Free Zones in Wyong Shire until 30 June 2013. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Douglas Darlington 
Secretary 
The Entrance Community Precinct Committee 
Phone/Fax:  4332 5593 
Email:  doug@darlington.id.au 


